
  

  

Covid-19 Guidelines for Wildcats & Mini Soccer & Mini Soccer Sessions  

Following the move from step 3 to step 4 on 19th July 2021 of the government’s roadmap in easing Covid      

restrictions. Almost all legal restrictions of social contact were removed. However, the Government is encouraging   

people to act with caution. Our guidance has therefore been updated to reflect this.  

 

The club has decided that the following guidelines should be applied to our Mini Soccer and Wildcats sessions: 

 

Everyone should continue to self-assess for COVID-19. 
  

No-one should leave home to participate in any Mini Soccer or Wildcat activities if they, or someone they live with, 

has any of the following: 

  

• A high temperature (above 37.8°C). 

• A new, continuous cough. 

• A loss of, or change to, their sense of smell or taste. 

  

Should an individual have demonstrated any such symptoms, they should follow NHS and PHE guidance on self-

isolation available. 

  

Anyone who has already been instructed to self-isolate by a health care practitioner or PHE 

should continue to follow this advice and may not participate in any football activities with the club. 

  

Everyone should comply with public health restrictions and avoid high-risk behaviour outside the football setting to 

reduce the risk to fellow participants and other attendees. 

  

Face Covering 

It is the club’s policy that we strongly advise that face coverings should continue to be worn where there are a 

significant number of people gathered in close proximity.  

  

Participants should follow best practice for travel including minimising use of public transport and walking or 

cycling if possible.  

 

All litter and waste products must be put in appropriate bin bags and removed at the end of each session, ideally 

individuals are responsible for bagging and removing their own waste. They must take the waste home and dispose 

of it in their own waste bins. 

 

A parent must remain at Wildcats or Mini Soccer at all times and be visible at all time. 

  

Each player should bring their own water bottle and must not share with anyone else.  

.  

If a player becomes ill after Wildcats or Mini Soccer their Parent should immediately contact the club either by 

calling 07948 729471 or by email: 

 

Wildcats - prioryparkside.wildcats@gmail.com  

Mini Soccer- prioryparksidefc@virginmedia.com 
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